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1. The Committee has completed its review of the Speed School’s promotion and tenure 

document and has placed it on the Senate agenda for its first reading.   

2. The Committee has completed its review of the Kent School’s bylaws document and 

has placed it on the Senate agenda for its first reading.   

3. The School of Dentistry has requested that the bylaws document that the Senate 

approved in February 2017 not be sent to the Board of Trustees because the unit is 

revising another section of that document.  The Redbook committee will keep the 

Senate informed on its progress. 

4. The Speed School bylaws approved in February 2017 have been reviewed by the 

provost office and will be placed on the Board of Trustees docket for either April 16 

(which reportedly has a rather full agenda) or May. 


